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I am writing in support of HB 2869. Oregon needs to plan and prepare with great care 

as its population ages. I have volunteered and support nonprofit AGE+ which is an 

incredible local resource for research and best practices. Thank you for your public 

service and advancing HB 2869. 

Sincerely, 

Madeline Turnock 

Portland, Oregon resident  


